SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS
ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT

Group 3
Question No. 87
Senator Singh asked the following question at the hearing on 24 February 2014:

1) Does the Office have more than one office location within Australia? If so, where are all of the
offices located? Are there any plans for merging of offices?

2) Have any new leases or consultancies been entered into? If so, for what purpose? What is the
commencement and completion dates of any leases and/or contracts?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

1) Yes, two offices in Canberra, one in Barton and one in Deakin. Yes, there are plans to co-locate
staff to one premises by October 2015.

2) No new leases.

There has been one consultancy entered into. This was for assistance with preparation of the
‘Request for Tender’ documentation for ComLaw hosting. The commencement and completion
dates for the consultancy were 9 December 2013 and 16 January 2014.



